
NEWSLETTER 

C
la

u
g

h
to

n
 S

t 
M

a
r

y
’s

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

ISSUE 26 

21st April 2017 

Future Diary Dates - Overleaf 

Special Headteacher’s Award:- Guy Jenkinson 

Stars of the Week 

Class 1 : Megan Kellet, Jessica Holmes and Megan Barnes 

Class 2 : Alice Saville, Jacob Seed and Ella Spar 

 Congratulations for achieving 100% Attendance in the Spring Term. 

Holly Gornall, Lily Drinkall, Lucy Spar, Ruby Graveson, Sophie Clark,  Daniel Clark,                           

Guy Jenkinson, Alice Saville, Amy Saville, Ted Smith, Ella  Spar and Rebecca Rigby.  

April Numbers Club Winners 

1st Prize: Number 21 Mr & Mrs J Seed  2nd Prize Number 54  Mrs Helen Drinkall 

The renewal letters for the 2017-18 Numbers Club will be sent out shortly, we are so grateful for the support we receive 

from parents, parishioner's and friends of school, we hope that this will continue, as it enables the    sustainability of our 

school minibus. If you have not been involved with the club previously application forms are in the porch, it costs £20 per 

number per annum, with monthly prize draws and a special Christmas draw, you have to be in it to win it! 

Children and Families Art and Crafts Afternoon 

The Garstang Gala is fast approaching and the Friends of the School decided to have a school float in the gala. The theme 
has been decided – The Jungle Book, and we have a float waiting to be decorated. We want all the children to be involved, 
whether they can be on the float on the day, or not.  

On Wednesday afternoon 3rd May the school will be transformed into an Arts and Crafts workshop. We need to make 
tissue paper flowers, jungle creepers and leaves. We need as many adults to help as possible. Ideally each child should have 
at least one adult to work with them, more if possible. If you are at work please ask grandparents, aunts, uncles, child 
minders, whoever is free. No artistic talent needed as full instructions will be given.  

The workshop is from 1:30 to 4:30 p.m. Refreshments will be provided. This should be a great community event; a chance 
to socialise whilst having fun working with your child.   

Prior to the craft afternoon if parents who are available could meet on Wednesday 26th April in school from 10.30-12.00 to 

discuss and organise what is required for the craft afternoon, this will hopefully help the afternoon run smoothly. 

After School Clubs/School Grounds 

It is lovely to see the children playing on the field after school, however could we please ask that when after school clubs 

are taking place, if your child is not involved that you leave school prompt on these days. This is because it is a distraction 

for coaches and the children participating in the clubs. Thank you for your support. 

Plea from Class 1 

If anyone has any of the following they don’t want anymore Class 1 would really appreciate them.:- Pots and pans, kitchen 

utensils (wooden spoons etc)  old baking trays, funnels, large plastic bottles (2lt). Thank you 

Catterall Play Area 

Catterall Parish Council would like to invite children and their families to the opening of their new Junior and Toddler play 

area at Catterall playing field. Mr Ben Wallace, MP, will perform the official opening ceremony of the play area on Friday 28 

April at 4.00pm. The next phase of the field improvements is a trim trial providing adult exercise equipment which will be 

dotted around the field and accessed by a circular path. 

W/C 24th April 2017 

Mon 24th  9.00  Class 1 Sun Awareness School Nurse   

Tues 25th   1.30-3.30  Pre-School Multi-Skills afternoon  

Weds 26th    Swimming 

   10.30-12.00 Gala Float Preparation Session for Parents  (All welcome) 

   3.30-4.30  After School Clubs - Multi-Skills & Cricket 

   3.45-5.00  High 5 Netball Tournament at GCA 

Thurs 27th  3.30 – 4.30  After School Clubs - Tennis and Handball 

Fri 28th    3.10  Celebration Assembly 

    


